
Anticipating a Recovery After
the Oil Price Decline
World  Oil  has  scheduled  a  free  webinar  presenting  its
projections of spending and activity relating to the global
petroleum exploration and production industry.

The webinar will be Tuesday, Feb. 24, at 10 a.m. Central time.

During the 50-minute event (including a Q-and-A period), the
editors will discuss:

U.S. drilling forecast for 2015 versus 2014 well totals,
including an analysis of activity
A  global  drilling  forecast  for  2015,  featuring  a
breakout of global offshore activity
U.S.  and  worldwide  oil  production  figures  for  2014
versus 2013
Estimates  for  U.S.,  Canadian  and  worldwide  upstream
capital  expenditures  during  2014,  and  projections  of
planned capital expenditures for 2015
Various geopolitical factors affecting upstream activity

Register for the webinar.
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